
 

Dates to Remember 
Wednesday, June 21: 
Last Day  K1/K4 
Thursday, June 22: 
Last Day PreK/K2 
Friday, June 23: 
p.m. - Gr. 1/2 Sports Day 
Last Day K3 
Tuesday, June 27: 
p.m. - Gr. 3/4 Sports Day 

Wednesday, June 28: 
8:45 - Grade 4 Pancake 
  Breakfast @ Westglen 
Thursday, June 29: 
Last Day of School 
9:30 - Nickel Arcade 
11:30 - Year-end  
             Assembly 
12:00 - Early Dismissal 

Kindergarten Fridays: 

June 23 - K3 

 

“No School” Days: 
Friday, June 30 
 

Looking Ahead:  
August 31 -    

First Day of School       
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Early Dismissal 
On the last day of school, 
Thursday, June 29, the buses 
will be leaving at 12:00 p.m.  
In-town students need to be 
picked up at that time. 

Lost and Found 

Thanks to Mrs. Hostetler, 
our lost and found items 
are frequently   organized 
and on display in the 
open area.  There is still 
an overwhelming amount 
of clothes and precious 
items left unclaimed.  
Please check for your 
child’s missing clothing 
items by Friday, June 
23rd.  Any unclaimed 
items will be taken to the 
Thrift Store.  

Nickel Arcade 

This event will take place on 
Thursday, June 29th, outside 
(weather permitting) around 
9:30 a.m.  Booths, manned by 
Grade 4 students, will offer 
such activities as sporting 
skills, competitions, guessing 
games etc.  A small fee is 
charged at each booth, so we 
ask that students bring a small 
quantity of change with them 
(mainly nickels - no more 
than $5.) 

Money raised is used to pay 
for treats which the students 
receive. 
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The staff at Ross Ford would like 

to wish you a fun-filled Summer 

Break! See you in the Fall! 

Grade 4 Pancake Breakfast  
On Wednesday, June 28th 
our Grade 4 students will 
be going to Westglen 
School, after morning at-
tendance, for a free pan-
cake breakfast.  This will be 
another opportunity for the 
Grade 4 students to tour 
Westglen and meet the 
staff.   

Parents are welcome to join the 
students for breakfast 

Wrapping up! 



 

Thank you to everyone who played a part in making 
this a great school year! 
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Around the School 

Tales & Tidbits 

Thank you to our volunteers!! 
Fun Lunch Volunteers 

A huge shout out must be sent 
out to our amazing Fun Lunch 
volunteers. Thanks to their ef-
forts our students have had 
many delicious lunch options 
for Fun Lunch days. Thank 
you to all of the organizers and 
parent volunteers who have 
made these lunches possible! 

Community Volunteers 
Thank you to:  David for selling milk,  Kim 
and Sue for paper recycling, and Shelley and 
Sheree for helping out in the Library.    

These community members are a wonderful 
addition to our Ross Ford family.   

Report Cards 
It has long been our school poli-
cy  to not give out the last re-
port card early.  We will mail 
them to those who are absent 
on Wednesday, June 28.  If you 
would like your students’ report 
card picked up by someone else, 
we require a written letter giv-
ing them permission to do so.  

Staggered Entry 
Students entering Kindergarten 
and Grade 1 will be having a 
staggered entry at the beginning 
of the school year.  Please refer 
to the letter from the school to 
see when your child will be start-
ing and in whose class they will 
be. Kindergarten letters will be 
sent by the last week of June.  

Supply Lists 

Supply lists for the new school 
year will be included with re-
port cards.  They can also be 
found on the Ross Ford website 
during the summer months. For 
those who pre-ordered, they will 
be ready at the school on your 
student’s first day back. 

 

Krista Reinhardt, Tammy Bedard, and Karen Eriksson 
were the integral organizers of the program this year, 
and we wouldn’t have had milk for sale if it wasn't for 
the efforts of Brooke Mierke! Thanks you ladies! 


